
DOWNTOWN NEIGHBROHOOD ASSOCIATION 

 

To:  Marc Olinger 

From:  Deejay Gray 

Re:  Rezoning of 1 E Cary  

Date: 2/2/18 

 

At the January meeting of the Downtown Neighborhood association the rezoning of 1 E Cary St was 
discussed.  The board voted to support the rezoning application.  We look forward to the city rezoning the 
entire Downtown Neighborhood Association area to allow for more density and growth downtown. 

 

 

Thanks, 

 

Deejay Gray 

Vice President – Downtown Neighborhood Association 

 


